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The Fort Building

Located at 407 Wilcox, the current one-story building is the 
home office for Aaron and Kimberly Fort.  Their company, The 
Fort CPA Group provides accounting services for the residents 
of Castle Rock and Douglas County.  

They would like to improve the look of their building with a 
new façade that will face Wilcox Street adding to the heart and 
soul of downtown Castle Rock  The building sits just north of 
the Castle Café in the historic district of downtown Castle Rock 
– just off the square. 



Proposed Location & Vicinity Map

407 Wilcox



Existing Front View
Photo taken from the Northeast



Proposed New Front Facade.  
•Remove the old mansards.
•Add a new parapet.
•Paint the existing brick.
•Update the materials.
•Add some fun signage
•Be contextual with the historic downtown.


